
Thanks to the club for supporting our presence at the Troy Community Emergency 
Response Team (CERT) event this weekend.  If you are coming to help man the booth, 
or even if you are coming check it out, please note that because of the weather it has 
been moved to Sunday, June 1st instead of Saturday.  The hours of the event are still 
10am to 4pm.  We will have our booth set up on the town common. 
 
Come  and support the CCDX presence!  We will be sharing the importance of 
emergency communications in our community and advertising our field day event 
coming up at the end of the month!  Please swing by and say hello. (Join us behind the 
table if you can stay for a bit!).
 
Hope to see you there!
 
J Rollins
KM6NUY
Public Information Officer


